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October 7, 2015 
 
 
Ed Attella 
30 Horseshoe Drive 
West Boylston MA 01583 
 
Re: Notice of Casualty Loss to Building 
 Policy H3121801152371 notification to Building Dept. for the above address 
 
Dear Homeowner(s), 
 
We have received notice from your insurance company for the potential of work to be performed at 
your property that may result in required permit(s) prior to any demolition or construction 
occurring per 780 CMR: Massachusetts State Building Code. 
 
If any work to comply with this notice requires a building permit as determined by the 
Massachusetts State Building Code you must apply for and obtain such permit from the Town of 
West Boylston Department of Inspection Services. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter you can contact me at the town offices at 140 
Worcester Street or by phone at (774) 261-4031. 
 
 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Christopher E. Lund 
Building Commissioner 
 
Encl: 
Notice of Casualty Loss to Building 


